




We started our week by quiet reading in the library, 
here are some of our suggestions for

wellbeing books to read. 
Quiet reading time is every Tuesday lunch time.



Some of our Year 7 pupils discussed 
mental health and how we can support 

this in and out of school.



Some more of our Year 7 pupils 
discussed thoughts and feelings regarding mental health.



This is just the start 
of us making more awareness 

of mental health around school.



Some happy faces decorating gingerbread figures
at the end of our thoughts and feelings session. 

Don’t worry their will be more sessions after half term.



Year 11 – Have been working on Self Care flash card’s.
Remember you need to take time out or you will burn out. 



In form time we have been sharing positive words and 
highlighting our support network’s.







We are delighted
to announce that we will be 

working with
The Yogi Group 

within school for 
Yoga, Resilience and Mindfulness.

Check them out on 
www.theyogigroup.com 



Look out for further 
updates on

Mental Health 
Awareness around 

school. 
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